
BLACKLANDS PLAYGROUP 

(01424 437 630) 

www.blacklandsplaygroup.co.uk 

facebook 

                                                     MON 8.30 – 5.30 PRE-SCHOOL 

 TUES 8.30 – 5.30          

                THURS 8.30 – 5.30       PRE-SCHOOL    

                                                                         FRI 8.30 – 5.30     

 
NEWSLETTER – APRIL 2021 

Dear Everyone, 

 

Welcome back to the start of the Summer Term at Playgroup. We hope you all had an enjoyable 

Easter.  

 

We would like to welcome our new parents and children who have started this term. 

 

We break-up on Friday 28th May and return on Monday 7th June. 

 

A couple of IMPORTANT notes for your calendar; 

May Bank holiday is on Monday 3rd May. 

On Thursday 6th May it is polling day in which the Church is a station, unfortunately we will 

have to close this day, I apologise for the inconvenience this may cause.  

 

Staff News:  

 

Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to Megan on Friday 23rd July. Megan has worked for 

playgroup for 3 years and has taken the role of Deputy Manager within this time. She has been a 

fantastic member of the team and we will all miss her very much.  

 

Taking over from Megan will be Amy       Amy will be in the role of Acting Deputy on a 

Monday and Thursday, she will be learning the role ready for September with Megan supporting 

her before she leaves        

 

If it is a sunny day could you bring a named hat and put sun cream on your child before they 

come into playgroup. 

Please can all fees be paid on the day or weekly and you do still have to pay if your child is 

ill or away on the day. 

 

Please could you all complete the questionnaire that was sent via email before Easter. We really 

would benefit from your feedback and are always looking for ways to improve. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please speak to myself or any member of staff. 

 

 Nikki 
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